
 
 
 
 
 
Weekly Bulletin 

 
Week ending Friday 14 October 2022 

 

 

PE reminders for next week 

 

Upcoming fixtures: 

 

• Year 8 Netball – date to be confirmed by Miss Hartfield early next week – play off final 

 

Important PE information: 

 

If pupils are not able to participate in PE/Dance for any reason (whether it be medical or injury), we 

expect a hard copy written note from home explaining this. Parents/carers should not email/call into 

reception as this increases the workload for our staff and as PE staff, we do not always have access 

to emails during the school day. Moving forward, your child will need a written note explaining why they 

cannot participate practically. Also, if they cannot participate, we still expect pupils to bring their kit and 

get changed like any other lesson as they will participate in leadership and stewardship activities. This 

expectation was communicated to pupils at the start of the year. 

 

Football Club: 

 

If your child wishes to continue to attend football co-curricular after half term, we will need them to be 

wearing shin pads to ensure the safety of all pupils. We spoke to all pupils on Wednesday night about 

this so they are aware. 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

 

 

Half-Term 

 

School ends for half-term on Friday 21 October.  As this is just a half-term break school will finish at 

the normal time. 

 

As a reminder, here is the link to our website where you will find all our term dates: 

https://www.houltonschool.org.uk/parents/term-dates/ 
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